
REMINDERS 

___ 

#ModifiedWednesdays 

Students will be released at 

12:20pm every Wednesday to 

allow for staff professional 

development. See complete 

21-22 calendar below 

___ 

The USDA Recently 

announced they are 

extending the Free Meal 

Program through the end 

of the 2021-2022 School 

Year. If you have any 

questions, please contact 

the Food and Nutrition 

Department 

PFA’S SPRING CAMPOUT!! 

It took two years of Covid cancellations and one last minute 

Prescott National Forest evacuation cancellation, but we finally 

pulled off our 3rd Annual(ish) PFA Campout.  Thanks to our 

Principal, Mrs. Jacob, Camp Pinerock, and some quick thinking on 

our toes, the kids had a great time!     

 

P e o r i a  F l e x  A c a d e m y   
May Parent Newsletter  

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Upcoming Important Dates: 

 

05.02-6               Teacher Appreciation 

  Week 

 

05.10-11 Senior Finals 

 

05.13            Ealy Release – 10:20am 

Graduation 4:00PM 

 

05.18-19 HS Course Assessments 

  Early Release @ 10:20am 

 

05.19  Last Day of School for  

  Students 

 

05.23 First Day of Summer 

School 

 

05.30 Memorial Day-No 

Summer School 

 

   

 

 

Graduation Reminders 

- All caps and gowns should be ordered by now.  Please see 

Ms. Young in the front office if you have not yet done so. 

- Graduation rehearsal in on Thursday, May 12th from 

8:30am-11:30am.  We will meet in the Old Main Lecture 

Hall and travel to the venue together.  IMPORTANT: IF YOU 

DO NOT COME TO REHEARSAL, YOU DO NOT WALK AT 

GRADUATION!   

-Graduation will begin promptly at 4:00pm on Friday, May 

13th at The Haven Church located at 5902 W. Cactus Rd., 

Glendale, AZ  85304.  Graduates must report to the church 

by 3:00pm.  Doors will open for guest seating at 3:15pm.     

 



 

Wednesday, April 27th was PFA’s Give Back Day.  Staff and students cleaned up the area 

around and inside Old Main and helped at Peoria Elementary’s Field Day.  This resulted in a 

total of 110 volunteer hours.  We’re so proud of our PFA Family and all the good that they 

do! 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
Yearbooks on Sale! 

The 2021-2022 PFA Yearbook will be 

here this month!  It’s not too late to 

get your copy!  The cost is $40. You 

can reserve one with Ms. Young in the 

front office by paying cash, check, or 

charge.  Grab your copy of this year’s 

memories while you can! 

 

 
Counselor Connection 

 

  

Support Groups will be continuing through Term 4.  If you feel your 

child could benefit from taking part, please contact Mr. Barrett at 

vbarrett@pusd11.net ,Mrs. Deeg at ldeeg@pusd11.net or Mrs. Ross 

at aross@pusd11.net 

 

 

 

 . 

Do you or your child need to make an appointment with Mrs. Deeg? 
You can do so by clicking on the link below: 

 
https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/MrsDeeg@pusd11net.onmicrosoft.co

m/bookings/ 

 

 

 

mailto:vbarrett@pusd11.net
mailto:ldeeg@pusd11.net
mailto:aross@pusd11.net
https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/MrsDeeg@pusd11net.onmicrosoft.com/bookings/
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From the Front Office: 
Thursday, May 19th is the end of the Term 4/Semester 2. Report cards will be available for viewing on ParentVue 

starting May 19th.  Paper copies will no longer be sent home. If you are not signed up for ParentVue, please see 

someone in the front office to get your activation code. (Photo ID is required.) 

When your child is absent from school, please make sure to call our attendance line, 623-412-5481, so they will not be 

marked with an unverified absence. Per state law, we are unable to change attendance codes after 24 hours.  

If you have moved recently, or changed your phone number, please stop by the front office so those changes can be 

made to your child’s information.  

If your student owes class fees for this term, please pay them as soon as possible.  The money is used for classroom 

supplies.  If you are not sure if you owe, please contact the school office and we will be happy to look that up for you, 

or email Ms. Young at myoung@pusd11.net 

 

Please consider attending the Hart Pantry fundraiser below.  

They have helped PFA and our students for many years with 

food bags, toiletries, bicycles, school clothes shopping trips 

and so much more!  They are an invaluable asset not only to 

our school, but to this community. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  



 

 
 

 

 


